
May 15, 2019 
 

 

Milling Work to begin in May 21, 2019 
Paso Monte Loop to Little Creek Road 

 
Project Status  
The Lincoln County Road Department (LCRD) has announced a project to repair a one point five (1.5) mile 
segment of Paso Monte Loop in Alto. The project will increase safety and mobility for motorists on this busy 
section of the road by improving the roadway surface. When completed, the project will create a safer trip 
through the corridor for motorists.  FNF, of Albuquerque will be contracted by the County of Lincoln to 
complete the work. 
 
Updated Project Timeline 
Work will continue to impact the travelling public. The project is scheduled for completion on June 4th. 
 
Travel Impacts 
The work schedule is as follows:      May 21-22 from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
              May 28-31 from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
Motorists can expect flagged single lane closures. Motorists can expect reduced speeds throughout 1.5-mile 
stretch. No night or weekend work is currently scheduled. Work is weather permitting. 
 
Contact Information 
If you have questions about the project, please leave a message or email the Road Department. You will 
receive a response within 24 hours.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road Construction Announcement 
 

(575) 354-2922 
Jhoneycutt@lincolncountynm.gov 

 


